

November 2, 2019

José A. Carro Miranda 1509 F.D. Roosevelt Ave. Ste. 200 Guaynabo, PR 00968-2706

Through E-mail: jcarro@cmapr.com

Dear Mr. Carro:

The ITE Puerto Rico Section is pleased to notify that you have been selected as recipient of its 2019 Distinguished Transportation Professional Award.

The award will be presented to you during the 2019 ITE Florida Puerto Rico District Annual Meeting. The District Annual Meeting will be held at La Concha Resort, located at 1077 Ashford Ave. in San Juan, PR. The awards ceremony will be held during the District Annual Meeting Lunch Session for registered participants on Thursday, November 7, 2019. For the most recent agenda of the Meeting, please refer to the following website: <a href="https://www.floridasectionite.org/2019-annual-meeting.html">https://www.floridasectionite.org/2019-annual-meeting.html</a>.

Congratulations for this recognition! We encourage you to continue working towards the enhancement of transportation through your professional career and mentoring.

Cordially

Zaida E. Rico Rolón, P.E., M.S.C.E., Ph.D.

ITE buerto Rico Section President